
Timeline for SBA’s Revised Loan Processing SOP 50 10    
 
 
APRIL 2007 

• Launched SOP 50 10 Modernization Project  
• Issued Information Notice requesting feedback from lenders, CDCs and SBA 

Employees  
• Established comment e-mail box (received over 200 comments during project 

period)  
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at Small Business Week  
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the NADCO meeting 

in Monterey, CA  
  

MAY 2007 
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the NAGGL meeting 

in Chicago  
  
JUNE 2007 

• Posted Talking Points for the project on SBA’s E-lending webpage requesting 
feedback from Lenders, CDCs and SBA employees  

• SBA Senior Managers met with representatives from NAGGL at SBA HQ to 
discuss the SOP 50-10 Modernization Project and, specifically, to receive 
NAGGL’s initial comments and suggestions on the SOP  

• SBA Senior Managers met with representatives from NADCO at SBA HQ to 
discuss the SOP 50-10 Modernization Project and, specifically, to receive 
NADCO’s written comments and suggestions on the SOP  

• General Counsel met with representatives from the American Bankers 
Association to discuss the project  

  
JULY 2007 

• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the America West 
Lenders conference in San Diego, CA  

• Received NAGGL’s written comments  
  

AUGUST 2007 
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the Mid-America 

Lenders Conference in Little Rock, AR  
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the America East 

Lenders Conference in Providence, RI  
  

SEPTEMBER 2007 
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the MED Week 

conference  
  

OCTOBER 2007 
• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the NAGGL 

conference in Nevada  



• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at the NADCO 
conference in California  

  
DECEMBER 2007 

• AA/CA attended and discussed the project at a Lender Roundtable in New York  
  
FEBRUARY 2008 

• SBA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at NADCO meeting in 
Crystal City, VA  

• OCA Senior Managers attended and discussed the project at a Lenders 
Roundtable in Denver, CO  

 


